
Dear NCI Staff: 

OSFM needs your feedback regarding possible upcoming NCI Shady Grove 
Fitness Center membership fee changes. Please answer the following 3 
question survey to help us continue to improve your NCI Shady Grove Fitness
Center experience. 

Click on the following link to take the short survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FitnessSpecialSurvey

All survey answers and comments will allow us to learn how to better 
improve our current fitness program. If you have additional questions, please
email NCI OSFM Survey Group.

NCI OSFM Survey Group

Office of Space and Facilities Management 

National Cancer Institute 

9609 Medical Center Drive 

Rockville, MD 20850

Office: (240) 276-5900
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